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Procedure - Club 
 

1. It is a requirement that prior to the forwarding of the proposal to the Zone 
representative, tacit approval has been received from the Executive of 
the League that the club wishes to join. 

 
2. The Club requesting to change Leagues is to provide a written 

submission to the Game Development Committee for consideration. 
Within the submission the club should include the following: 

 

• The reasons why it is requesting the change 

• The benefits that the change will present to the club 

• The benefits that the change may bring to the League it wishes to 
join (if any) 

• A spokesperson who will speak on behalf of the club and who 
may be required to speak on behalf of the proposal at a  
Committee meeting. 

 
3.  The club will also forward a copy of the submission to their current 

League and to their proposed new League (if not already done so) for 
information. 

 
 
Procedure – Leagues 
 

1. The League to which the club is wishing to transfer to is to forward to the 
Game Development Committee their response (in writing) to the proposed 
transfer, citing the benefits such a transfer will bring to their League. 
 
1. The League to which the club is wishing to transfer from is to forward to 

the Game Development Committee their response (in writing) to the 
proposed transfer, citing any disadvantages such a transfer will bring to 
their League. Within this will be a recommended outcome. 

 
 

 
 
 

Procedure – Game Development Committee 
 

1. Upon receipt of documentation above  the Game Development 
Committee will make a decision on the proposal as put. In arriving at this 
decision the committee may: 

 

• Call representatives from both Leagues as well as the 
proposing club to present their position on the proposed 
transfer. 
 

• The decision will be arrived at by the Game Development 
Committee . 



 

• The Game Development Committee will submit a report and 
recommendation to the Bowls WA Board for endorsement. 

 
 

 
Notes:  In the event of only some players leaving a club to play pennants 
in another League these players will only be eligible to be selected for the Inter 
League Round Robin from the League that they are playing Pennants. 
 
The club that is being split in player numbers must also abide by the 
Constitution and By Laws of both Leagues including the payment of appropriate 
affiliation fees. 
 
Common sense must prevail at all times and should be in the best interest of 
the sport of bowls.  
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